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11/4 Nancy Johnson                       

11/9 Suzanne Ray                                 

11/16 Shirley Sawnson       

11/22 Ethel Ellis                            

11/25 Linore Latham                         

11/26 Sandra Pelletier                                 

11/26 Darrell Golden                          

11/28 Nolan Howe                     

Resident Birthdays 

 

Mini Golf  New Residents 

Welcome to Brookhaven 

 #134 Caryl Eshleman       

#336 Kay and Vic Guenther 

#334 Lavern Cooper  

Staff Birthdays 

 

 

Alice Friedman 

11/13 Dennis  

Residents cheered their 

teammates on in Mini Golf! A fun 

way to stay active and socialize 

with friends. 

 Be sure to sign up for exciting 

activities like this in the Activity 

Book every Friday!  

Alice grew up in New York 

and East Hampton, Long 

Island. After high school, she 

graduated from The 

University of Central Florida 

in 1985. She worked as a 

Client Services Manager and 

spent 15 years as a journalist 

and writer.   

Alice enjoys writing, she has 

published several chap 

books, memoirs and poems 

over the years. 

 

Alice was married to her 

husband Alex and they had 2 

beautiful daughters together; 

Rachel and Amy.  Amy lives 

in Ann Arbor and Rachel lives 

in Jacksonville, Florida. Alice 

has two granddaughters and 

one grandson. She also has 

a dog named Hayley.  

Alice was an active 

jazzercizer for some 30 

years! She enjoys all the 

friendly faces and staff at 

Brookhaven.   
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Marsha and William  

 

 

Henrik, a 

violinist from 

Ann Arbor put 

on an excellent 

concert for us on 

the back patio. 

What did one plate say to 

the other plate? 

Dinner is on me!  

 
A big thank you to the Silver Strings 

Dulcimer Society for performing for 

us.  With good music and perfect 

weather, we went out with a bang for 

the last outdoor concert of the year! 

Thank you everyone for attending our 

outdoor concerts and for being so 

understanding.  We know it hasn’t 

been easy with the constant 

scheduling time changes and limited 

sign ups and we appreciate 

everyone’s patience with us as we 

navigate through this strange time.  



 

 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 


